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Ms. Susan Hiatt
OCRE Representative IN RESPONSE REFER
8275 Munson Road TO F01A-85-76
Mentor, OH 44060

Dear Ms. Hiatt:

This is in response to your letter dated January 28, 1985, in which you
requested, jursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (F0IA), all plant
emergency instructions or procedures for the Perry nuclear power plant and
the draft or final generic BWR Mark III Emergency Procedure Guidelines
concerning containrgent hy.drogen control, maintenance of containment
integrity, and containment purge or venting.

Thedocumentslistedontheenclosedappendixareresponsivetoyour
request and are enclosed. You will be billed separately by our Division
of Accounting and Finance in the amount of $8.65 for the enclosed documents.

The staff has advised me that all other documents subject to your request.
have been provided to you previously as a recipient of records provided to
the Perry service list or as a party to the Perry proceedings.

Sin rely,

_

J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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Re: FOIA-85-76

APPENDIX

1. 09/08/81 Letter from T.J. Dente to D.G. Eisenhut Subj: Draft
Revision IB to NED0-243/. Emergency Procedure
Guidelines, BWR 1 through 6. (Acc. No. 8109220461) (84 pages)

2. 02/05/82 Letter from T.J. Dente to D.G. Eisenhut, Subj:
Schedule for BWR Owners Group Compliance with
NUREG-0737. Item II.K.3.18 (Acc. No. 8202180242) (12 paces)

3. 06/08/82 Letter from T.J. Dente to D.G. Eisenhut Subj:
Prepublications Draft Emergency Procedures
Guidelines: BWR 1 through 6. Revision 2
(Acc. No. 8206110326) (53 pages)

4. 10/04/82 Letter from T.J. Dente to D.G. Eisenhut, Subj: Errata
to BWR Emergency Procedure Guidelines
(Acc. No. 8210250181) (13 pages)

5. 12/09/87 ' Memorandum from R.J. Mattson and H.L. Thompson, Jr.
to D.G. Eisenhut, Subj: Safety Evaluation of

s

Emergency Procedure Guidelines, Revision 2, 4 pages)
;

NED0-24934 June 1982
,,

6. 12/22/82- Letter from T.J. Dente to D.G. Eisenhut, Subj: BWR
Emergency Procedure Guidelines, Revision 3 .

(Prepublication Draft dated 12
(Acc. No. 8212300034) (68 page/08/82)

.

s)

7. 8/24/84 Memorandum from H. R. Butler to B. J. Youngblood,
subject: " Request for Information Regarding Hydrogen
Control for MARK III Containments. (3 pages)

8. 12/19/84 Letter from M. R. Edleman (CEI) to B. J. Youngblood
subject: NUREG-0737 - II.E.4.2(6) Concerning
Containment Purge Valve Ooerability. (Acc. No. 8412280053)
(257 pages) -
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NOTE: 75% of the fees waived / I
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